

THE GRASSHOPPER PENSIONERS' CLUB

MARTINS BANK

Website: www.martinsbank.co.uk

SECRETARY: David Baldwin, Lower Windle, Windle Royd Lane, Warley, HX2 7LY.

'Phone: 01422 832734. email: <u>grasshoppers@btinternet.com</u> **CHAIRMAN:** Bernard Lovewell: **TREASURER:** Robert Bunn

WELFARE OFFICER: Susan Sutcliffe

Dear Fellow Grasshoppers,

2020 REGIONAL LUNCHES

Following the success of our 2019 Regional Lunches, with your continued support, we hope to be able to repeat them again during 2020.

Despite the setback when we learned that our traditional venue for the Spring Lunch (Barnsgate Manor) had gone into Liquidation, we are in the process of identifying an alternative location in the south of England, which will be confirmed in our Easter Newsletter.

Our London Lunch in November will once again be held at The Union Jack Club as advised in the Spring 2020 Newsletter.

So what about the Regional Lunches? Well, that's all down to you and your continued support.

In 2019 we organised and supported Lunches in Ilkley, for Yorkshire members both old and new, and Liverpool for everyone, but especially for our north-west members. We also supported George Hamilton's regular Manchester Lunch for the first time as well as Birmingham's Remembrance Lunch and will do so again should our Midlands' members wish.

Although strongest in the North, there are parts of the country we have yet to reach, especially when our members now live throughout the country. Would there be any support for lunches in the north east and south west? Please let me know and if the support is forthcoming then we will see what we can do.

Fortunately, time is on our side but please let me have your opinions by whatever means you feel appropriate as soon as possible.

Kind regards,

David Baldwin,

Secretary.

The Grasshopper Pensioners' Club

